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Claudia Trevor Wright <claudiani24@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 7:17 PM
To: selectmen@natickma.org, mmalone@natickma.org

Dear all,

| write because | belleve strongly in sharing praise for good work - and we are really fortunate to have Jiliian Martin,

Since moving to Natick, we have installed solar panels that we own, purchased an electric/hybrid car, installed two rain
barrels, and begun composting ourselves and with the pickup service. | wouldn't say erivironmentalism/ conversation was
top of mind for either my husband or me, though we certainly are open to it. Jillian has made everything so easy and
accassible, and we have saved so much money as a result. We're just so pleased and grateful for all of her good work.
Have a great night,

Claudia Trevor Wright
G Border Road
Natick MA 01760

Sue Salamoff <ssalamoff@natickma.org> Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 10:00 PM
To: Claudia Trevor Wright <claudiant24@gmail.com>, mmalone@natickma.org, selectmen@natickma.org

Thank you for sharing your good experience working with Jillian Martin and for your efforts to improve the environmental
quality of {ife in Natick.

Sue

[Quoted text hidden}

Susan G. Salamoff, Vice Chair

Natick Board of Selectmen

Please note that emails are considered a public record.

Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org> Sun, Dec 2, 2018 at 11:21 AM
To: claudiant24@gmail.com
Cc: selectmen@natickma.org, Melissa Malone <mmalone@natickma.org>

Dear Ms. Wright,

On behalf of the Board of Selectmen, | want to say how much we appreciate your outreach with such positive feedback.
Jillian is a real asset to the Town and approaches her work with genuine enthusiasm and utmost professionalism. We are
lucky that she chooses to share her expertise in Natick where so many residents benefit either directly - like you do - and
so many others do through her more town-wide focused work such as energy rate advocacy, pursuit of large-scale solar
installations, and consistent application for any and all grants that are appropriate for Natick.

Many thanks to you and may you continue to have other positive experiences with Natick governance such as you have
described with Jillian,

Amy Mistrot - Chair

Natick Board of Selectmen

On Fri, Nov 30, 2018 at 7:17 PM Claudia Trevor Wright <ciaudiant24@gmail.com> wrote:
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